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Teleconference time: 2011-01-13T16:00+01:00 (2010-12-09, 10 am ET)

Attendees:

· Bahr, Michael (Siemens)
· Denteneer, Dee (Philips)
· Kazuyuki, Sakoda (Sony)
· Hiertz, Guido R. (Philips)
The Chairman Dee Denteneer calls the meeting to order at 2011-01-13T16:02+01:00. The Chairman reminds all present to state their name and affiliation before they speak.

The Chairman calls for potential essential patents. No one responds to the call (2011-01-13T16:03+01:00) and no claims are brought forward.

The Chairman explains the agenda for this teleconference. The Chairman proposes to discuss the agenda of the sessions of TGs during upcoming IEEE 802.11 interim meeting. No other items are added to agenda

Kazuyuki reports about the comment resolution spreadsheet. The document is on the server. Its document number is 11-11/0027r1. This documents contains all new comments and all old comments. The listing of the comments of the previous sponor ballot includes their resolutions too. During the second sponsor ballot 46 general comments, 236 MAC comments, 31 security comments, and 54 RFI comments were received. A lot of comments discuss synchronization and beaconing. An attendee asks what root cause of the comments are. Kazuyuki reports that 95% of comments are from Michael Bahr. 2/3 of these comments are related to editorial things.
The Chairman will contact Steve McCain on emergency service comments. The group decides to assign the comments as follows:
· Synchronization: Michael & Kazuyuki
· MCCA: Michael, Dee & Guido

· Power Management: Jarkko

· RFI: Michael & Guenael

· Security: Dan

During this sponsor ballot, there were six no voters. There were no new comments from Mathilde Benvenniste. However, she still votes no. Further, Rene Strulk, Michael Bahr, Jon Rosdahl, Michael Montemurro, and Knut Odman have not changed their vote.
The Chairman reports about the intended IEEE 802.11 tutorial on the IEEE 802.11s WLAN Mesh amendment in March 2011. The Chairman of the IEEE 802.11 WG, Bruce Kramer, thinks that it is a good idea to present an updated tutorial.
The Chairman reports that he uploaded the agenda for the January meeting. There are two additions: On Monday evening, IEEE 802.11s will have a joint meeting with TGmb. The result of this discussion will be brought forward to the editors’ meeting. From there, a proposal will be brought to the working group. The current timelines of IEEE 802.11s and IEEE 802.11mb do not match. There are the following possibilities to align the timelines:

1. REVmb further delays.

2. IEEE 802.11s bases on IEEE 802.11-2007.
3. IEEE 802.11s bases on IEEE 802.11-2011.
The Chairman will look for additional time slots during the upcoming. Maybe there will be another evening slot available.
The Chairman discusses the proposed ad hoc meeting in Eindhoven, The Netherlands. So far, four people have shown interest to attend the meeting. Therefore, the Chairman proposes to hold this ad hoc meeting. During the meeting, people may also dial-in. People that are not present may also contribute to the comment resolution process. Decisions can be taken via a conference call. This worked well last time.
The Chairman adjournes the teleconference at 2011-01-13T16:39+01:00.
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